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January 30, 2020 
 
 
RE: Burton Pit; DRMS File No. M-1987-013; Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation   
 
Dear Mr. Salazar, 
 
The Division received your above referenced response in regard to the Compliance Problem 
cited in the report of the inspection conducted on November 7, 2019. The status of the 
corrective actions regarding these problems are as follows: 
 
 
Compliance Problem 1: A material stockpile is stored outside of the southern permit 
boundary 
 
This problem is considered abated as a result of the Operator’s submittal of:  
 

1.) An updated map showing where the stockpile is located within the permit 
boundary. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 ext 8180 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Stephanie Mitchell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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